Bald Eagle Repeater Association
Club Meeting
July 21, 2004

A meeting of the Bald Eagle Repeater Association was held on Wednesday evening, July 21, 2004 at the home of Bill, N3JIX and Tina Barnes in Montgomery.

The meeting was called to order by the President, Bill Barnes, N3JIX at 7:15pm.

Introduction of members was called.

There were 8 members present: Bill Barnes, N3JIX, Jim Boose, KB3ETE, Keith Brown, KB3CB, Ken Frey, WB3HOI, Ryan Gross, N3SSL, Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP, Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ, Brandon Packyn, KB3LIO.

The minutes of the meeting held on May 19, 2004 were read. On a motion by Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP to accept the minutes was seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB and were approved.

The Treasurer report was presented and was approved on a motion by Jim Boose, KB3ETE and seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB

The Balance in the Checking Account on July 21, 2004------$742.99

Old Business:

Ryan Gross, N3SSL reported on the .09 and .05 Repeaters.  The new power supply was installed. A new battery is needed. On a motion by Keith Brown, KB3CB to purchase a new battery was seconded by Jim Boose, KB3ETE. The motion was approved. Cost of battery will be approximately 65.00. 

Jim Boose, KB3ETE did some repair work on the outside of the repeater building.

Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP reported all is working well with the .49 Repeater.

A Work Day will be held in September or October a date will be set at the September meeting.

Bill, N3JIX and Tina Barnes will be moving to their new home in Buckhorn in August and a new location to hold Club meetings was discussed. Jim Boose, KB3ETE will check out the Mall Community Room, Ryan N3SSL and Brandon, KB3LIO will check out Montgomery and Clinton Fire Co for a possibility to hold meetings.  Brandon stated that meetings could be held at his home in  Montgomery. A decision will be made before the September meeting.

A 50/50 drawing was held. Ken Frey, WB3HOI was winner and donated the $11.00 to the Club.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45pm on a motion by Keith Brown, KB3CB and seconded by Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP. Refreshments were served.

Ken Frey, secretary BERA
